
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

STERLING PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

 

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE STERLING  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, JUNE 16, 2020 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO  

THE CORONAVIRUS DISEASE (COVID-19) 

 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE SCHEDULED FOR  

TUESDAY, JULY 21, 2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


